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Date: 21st of May, 2003 

Subject: IFIP Secretariat

Dear IFIP President,

TC6 members have been very surprised by the decision of the EB to dismiss Plamen Nedkov. TC6 had, in many occasions, the opportunity to appreciate the excelent work and support brought by Plamen Nedkov and the IFIP Secretariat to its activities.

TC6 regrets to have been kept unaware of the development of the crisis which ended up by a decision so detrimental to its activities. The TC6 chairman is mandated to request from the IFIP General Assembly the participation, in the future, of the Technical Committees at the Executive Board level.

TC6 requests to the Executive Board the urgent designation of one of its members to ensure the continuation of the support provided by the Executive Director until the designation of a new Executive Director.

With best regards

IFIP Technical Committe 6
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